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To: Planning
Subject: New feedback for planning application 2024/0993/P

New feedback for planning application
2024/0993/P

Feeling

Support

Feedback

{"Use and function of the proposed development":"sounds like it bring in more people”,"Impacts on natural

light":"blocking the playpark”,"Privacy of neighbours":"the height of the building would remove privacy in
the flats"}
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